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12th July 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware the school is having a significant amount of work done to the roof over the summer 
holidays. Today the scaffolding company started work on preparing for this work, installing scaffold 
around, in the first instance the dining hall and main school hall. Whilst this should not have any 
significant impact on the day to day running of the school please be aware of the following; 
 

 From Thursday 13.7.17, breakfast and after school club will need to come to the front office 
between now and the end of term and dial 111 to ring through to a member of staff 

 
 Could children please not bring bikes and/or scooters to school just until the end of term as 

access to the bike racks will be restricted 

 
 Access to the rear of the school from the car park will be via the school field 

 
 There will be a restricted number of car parking spaces 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause in the short term but it will lead to a significant 
improvement to the fabric of the building for many years to come. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
J Siddles 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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